
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  

 

In Literacy, we will be exploring the features of repeated poems and writing our 
own as part of Big Writing. 

 

In Numeracy, we will be learning how to count in 2, 5 and 10.  We will also be 

learning how to count multiples of 2p, 5p and 10p and adding these coins together. 

 
In Science, we will be learning about parts of a circuit, finding out how to make a 

bulb light up.  

 
In IPC, we will be making Roman style pots out of clay and painting them. We will 

be looking at Tudor houses and also the Great Fire of London. 

 
In PSHE, we will be celebrating differences between each other but knowing how 

differences still help us to be friends.  

 

In ICT, we will be editing photos we have taken on an iPad.  
 

For Spellings, we are changing the way we structure and assess spelling. 

Children will now be given spellings based upon their phonics group. Each week 
students will be learning a new sound and they will be tested on words that 

include this sound.  They will not be given the words themselves, as it is a chance 

for the children to apply their learning to see what they have retained. Please see 
the sound which your child will be learning next week. They should think about 

what words have these sounds in and practise writing them to prepare them for 

the test on Thursday.  

 
Mr Chad’s group: ‘sh’ as in ship and ‘th’ as in this and thin (2 different sounds!). 

Ms Nadine’s group: ‘qu’ as in quick and ‘ch’ as in chop. 

Mr Spencer’s group: ‘ai’ as in rain and ‘ee’ as in sheep. 

Mrs Burgess’ group: ‘oo’ as in book and tool (2 different sounds!) and ‘ar’ as in far.  

Ms Dianne’s group: ‘sh’ as in dish and ‘ch’ as in patch.  

Ms Claire’s group: ‘oy’ as in toy and ‘ir’ as in firm.  
Ms Dipti’s group: Week 14 List of Year 2 Spellings (stuck into communication book). 

 

Notice & Reminders: 

 Your child will be registered as late if they arrive to school after 7:10am.  

 

  The week ahead in Year 2         (7-11 January 2018) 



Have a lovely weekend! 

Yours faithfully 
Year 2 Team 


